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I object to the proposed Plasrefine plastics recycling development due to its significant environmental and 
health risks. The site is located near critical koala and black cockatoo habitats, and the development would lead 
to habitat loss, displacement, and potential harm to these vulnerable species. 

The plastics recycling facility would introduce substantial pollution, including noise, air, and chemical emissions, 
which would directly impact local wildlife and human health. Increased truck traffic transporting plastic waste 
would degrade air quality and create safety hazards, especially near schools and childcare centers. The 
potential for chemical pollutants from the facility would further threaten the environment and nearby 
residents. 

Given the close proximity to homes, schools, and sensitive wildlife areas, the Highlands is not suitable for such a 
development. The pollution and disruption caused by the facility would have long-term negative effects on both 
the community and local ecosystems. I urge the planning authorities to reject this proposal and consider 
alternative sites that will not harm public health or endangered species. 
 

 




